A R I zo N A c H A PT E R Contact: Pattie Krampe

Arizona Chapter AGC

1825 W. Adams Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007
administration@azagc.org
602-252-3926

THE CONSTRUCTION ASSOCIATION

2024 Arizona Safety Professional of the Year

Award Nomination Form

Safety Classification: [ ] Supplier [ ]1Contractor Type:

Nominee Name:

Company Name:

Chief Executive Officer: Website:
Mailing Address: City: State: Zip:
Phone: Fax: Email Address:

Briefly explain your nomination. Please include information about ethics, innovation and performance, excellence in
demonstrating safety companywide, contributions to the community and the Arizona Chapter AGC, and meeting the
challenges of creating a safe environment for personnel to work within.

(Use additional sheets if necessary)
Please include a photo(s) with your entry.

Entry Submitted By: Phone:

Company: Date:

+Entries must be received by Friday, December 1, 2023 by 5:00 pm.

Entries must be submitted electronically in PDF format to
administration@azagc.org. There is no fee to apply. Winner will be notified the
week of December 18-22, 2023. Winner will be recognized at the AZAGC
Annual Dinner & Awards Banquet on January 26, 2024.



